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In accordance with the measures taken by the Government to slow the spread of Covid-19,
Cerema closed all of its locations, except for some critical services for the continuity of our
missions (ITinfrastructures amongst others) and most of our workers are currently teleworking.

In this exceptional public health context, we’re doing everything we can to ensure the missions
and expertise that you entrusted to us, as long as the remote working may allow it.

For this purpose we provided distance working solutions to our teams to allow them to
organize web conferences and support their missions from home.

Laboratory testing services and interventions on site are suspended until further notice.

Rest assured, dear client, that we remain at your disposal during this challenging period and
we invite you to contact our teams by e-mail or on their professional cellphones.

We are grateful for your understanding and cooperation at this complicated time where we
must strive to join us in a global and common effort to tackle this epidemic.

Pascal Berteaud
Managing Director



